
 
To: Darren Dunkle; Urban Forestry Commission 
From: Jacob Kaiser 

 
Date:  1/2/20 

 
Subject:    DECEMEBR FORESTRY REPORT 

 
 
 Removed 18 trees, 225 man-hours were spent on removals.   
 

Pruned 40 trees, 85 man-hours spent on pruning. 
 

  
 
 
 Related forestry work: 

• 18 Loads of woodchips were taken to Heman Park. 

• 14 Loads of sweepings of bark and twigs were taken to recycle area in Ruth Park. 

• 6 Load of logs on the crane truck taken to Heman Park. 

• Performed daily chainsaw maintenance 

• 30 Stumps were ground out this month 

• Parks crew is mulching trees on islands around town 
 

 

 

 
 


